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NPCO to Field Team in 2012 Los Angeles
Marathon

The Non-Profit Chiropractic Organization (NPCO) is excited to announce its participation in the
2012 Honda LA Marathon, being held on Sunday, March 18 in Los Angeles. Registration for this
world-famous race opened Aug. 1 and NPCO is currently in the process of recruiting runners to be
part of its inaugural team.

Including this year, NPCO has successfully fielded a team of runners to run on the behalf of
chiropractic health care in the Chicago Marathon for the last three years. By adding the LA
Marathon to the Team NPCO event schedule, NPCO hopes to have a great group of people
represent chiropractic health care in one of the greatest marathons in the world.

The 26.2-mile LA Marathon course takes runners through many iconic landmarks in Los Angeles,
beginning at the historic Dodger Stadium, winding through famous Hollywood landmarks, Beverly
Hills and ultimately ending near the Santa Monica Pier.

For more information on becoming a runner on the first-ever NPCO LA Marathon team, please visit
WWW.NPCo.0rg.
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